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Brokers for Good applications open August 1 
 
As a purpose-driven modern mutual, we value supporting our broker partners and your investment in 
our communities. 
 
Through our Brokers for Good Matching Program, we grant up to $10,000 in matching funds to support 
registered Canadian charities focused on poverty, equity, or climate change. 
 
In 2023, we proudly matched the contributions of our broker partners, donating over $200,000 to 49 
different charities.  
 
How to apply 
 
If your brokerage is supporting a registered Canadian charity aligned with one of our strategic focus 
areas: poverty, equity, or climate change, we invite you to request up to $10,000 in matching funds.  
Join us in creating measurable impact and a better tomorrow by applying in our next granting call 
opening on August 1, 2024. We will soon be sending out an email with a link to apply. 
 
We look forward to spreading good in our communities alongside you.  
 
For more information about eligibility and our Social Impact Strategy, visit 
https://www.goremutual.ca/purpose/spread-good/. 
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